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Subject: School year 2024/2025 - Cycle I (pre-school education)

Dear parents, Dear Madam, Dear Sir

The College of Burgomasters and Aldermen of the municipality of Steinfort hereby informs 
you that your child’s compulsory schooling will begin on 15 September 2024.

Cycle I (pre-school education) is an integral part of the Luxembourg school system. It includes 
early education groups and pre-school education classes.

Pre-school education is for children between 4 to 6 years old. It consists of two years and  
attendance is compulsory for all children who are 4 by the first of September of the current year.
The purpose of pre-school education is to contribute to equal opportunities and the acqui-
sition of knowledge and skills. It prepares the child for collective living and learning expe-
riences by aiming at his/her global development, social and school integration. The educatio-
nal activities stimulate mental, cognitive, language, creative and motor development. One of 
the main objectives is to learn Luxembourgish.

The law published on 6 February 2009 on compulsory education stipulates that every child is 
automatically enrolled in a school in the school district of his or her residence.
To confirm your child’s enrolment in a cycle I class (pre-school) in the municipality of Steinfort 
for the school year 2024/2025, please fill in the attached enrolment form and send it back to 
us by 20 March 2024 at the latest.

The distribution of children to the different school buildings and classes will take place  
after this deadline. In July 2024, you will be informed of the class your child will attend from  
15 September 2024.

If the child is to be enrolled in a school other than the one in the municipality of residence, 
the parents must inform the Steinfort local authority without any delay and at the latest eight 
days after the start of the course. You can do so by submitting a copy of the enrolment cer-
tificate issued by the school.

Steinfort, February 23 2024
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For further information, please contact Mr Christian KOHNEN, Chairman of the school committee, 
at the Steinfort Basic School, at 399 313-301 or by e-mail christian.kohnen@education.lu.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

Sammy Wagner
Mayor

Andres Castro
Corporate officer f.f
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